May 13, 2009   For Immediate release:  

Contact Frank Proulx

 A public service announcement:

Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser To Be Held At 

Schooner Estates.

The residents of Schooner Estates have sponsored a plan to raise money for Camp Sunshine a camp for children with life threatening illnesses and their families. For more than fifteen years, Schooner residents have been raising money to sponsor a family at the camp each summer.  Bottle drives, book sales, auctions and bake sales have proven effective ways to raise the funds needed. This coming Wednesday, May 20th from 7:00 am to 9:00 a.m. a pancake breakfast with sausage, hash browns, juice and coffee will be served for a donation of $5.00. All proceeds will be used to help sponsor a family to Camp Sunshine of Casco, Maine. The residents invite you to come and enjoy a wonderful breakfast to join them in supporting a noble charity. Call 784-2900 for more info.

